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THOUGHT FOk TIL, DaY

When one door closes, another opens; but we often look so long and so 
regretfully upon the closed door that we do not see the one which has 
opened for us.

NEXT WEEK1S CHAPEL SCHEDULE

November 10 - ASB— Prayer
11 - W.O.M.— Servicemen's MIG
12 - Bob Pagett
13 - W.O.M.— Missions MIG—  M. Buntain 
1̂ + - W.O.M'.'— Missions MIG—  M. Buntain

STUDENT ACCOUNTS

The deferred pay policy on accounts requires that all fee a plus one-third 
board, room and tuition be paid at the end of 30 days. This payment is 
now due. Students are required to keep their accounts current.

GOSPEL TEAM

All Gospel Team Leaders are urged to be in attendance at a meeting in 
E-l on Friday, November 7-*

JUNIORS

Don t forget the WorK . day this Saturday, November 8k. You are . 
asked to meet at the Cafeteria at 5:00 a.m. sharp for breakfast at the 
Dorwart's. Bring your hammers, nails, aprons, and painting equipment! 
a so, if anyone has any nail aprons we could borrow, it would be greatly 
appreciated. Contact Jerry Bowers.

SOPHOMORES

An ice-skating party is planned for this Saturday night at the Bellevue 
!ce Piaza. The address is 330 - 112k N.E., Bellevue, just west of Inter­
state 905. Take the Bellevue exit going south on A05. It will begin at 
b :00 p.m. The charge is #1.00 per person so be sure to have a ONE DOLLAR 
__J; liSSf*. Thls wiH  be collected before entering the ring. Thank you. 
Refreshments will be served in the Cafeteria following the skating.

PEP BAND!

Dust off your instrument and get some PEP! You won't want to miss the 
Pep Band practice on Monday night, November 10k at 7:00 p.m. in S-2.

UNIVERSITY AND SEATTLE CENTER WITNESS

±he evangelism MIG is now witnessing at the U-District as well as the 
Seattle Center. Those interested in the Seattle Center Witness see 
Venn Anderson or meet in the SUB Prayer Chapel at 5:^5 p.m. on Fridays, 
xhose interested in the U-Witness see Larry Ristow or Marc PeArson. This 
group meets in the SUB Prayer Chapel at 5:30 p.m. on Saturday evenings. 
Remember it is FAITHFULNESS to the Master that counts— How do you count?

INTERN MIG - MINISTRY TO THE DEAF

Mrs. Carlstrom from the 'Church to the Deaf in Seattle will be the guest 
speaker on Monday, November 10k during chapel in C-3.

REGISTRATION FOR WINTER QUARTER

R e g i s t r a t i o n  will be N o v e m b e r  17-28 for W i nter Quar t e r  classes. S t u d e n t s  
are enc o u r a g e d  to start p l a n n i n g  their schedules as early in advance as 
possible. P r o g r a m  sheets and check sheets to a ssist in schedule p l a n n i n g
t u r n e r  t  a V D  R ! f S t r a r 'S 0 f f D e - C o m p l e t e d  r e g i s t r a t i o n s ^ !  bf  turned m  by no later than N o v e m b e r  28*


